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Addendum to the Presidents Report 

 

Dear Reader, 

Thank you for your interest in the 2021-22 Scottish Squash Annual Report. It was written before the 

culmination of the Commonwealth Games in Birmingham last month. 

After such a successful showing, it feels especially important to recognise the efforts of our team. 

The selection of our athletes for the Commonwealth Games, after their outstanding performances at 

the World Doubles Championship, was exciting, and their performances at the games even more so. 

Each member of the team deserves praise for the way that they represented their country. We saw 

examples of fair play, excellent squash and a wonderful team chemistry which undoubtedly 

contributed to the team’s success. 

It was pleasing to see the efforts of all involved rewarded with a bronze medal in the Men’s Doubles 
for Greg Lobban and Rory Stewart. With close to a quarter of a century having passed since the last 

Commonwealth Games squash medal for Scotland, this was a moment of great celebration for all 

involved in squash in Scotland. 

This team and our athletes should feel proud of their performances at the games. I continue to feel 

excited as I follow the progress of our talented squad beyond the Commonwealth Games to 

whatever the future holds. 

Once again, I would like to extend my personal thanks to those that have helped in any way during 

my time as President and hope that you will continue to support Scottish Squash as my term comes 

to an end and a new Chair comes into the role. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mark Adderley 

 

 

 

President, Scottish Squash Limited 

 

 

  


